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Statement of Reasons 

Frenchay Hospital Area Waiting Restriction Review  
Second Consultation 

 
Background 
Following the closure of Frenchay Hospital, requests from residents have been raised to review the 
waiting restrictions on the roads surrounding the former site.  
The first consultation took place between 13th August to 3rd September 2018, and in light of the 
responses received the following roads will be removed from the proposals, and no amendments to 
the current restrictions will be made:  

 Pearces Hill 

 Cliff Court Drive 

 The Common 

 Churchside 

 Church Road 

 Westbourne Terrace 

 Tuckett Lane 

 Quarry Road 

 Frenchay Hill 

 Chapel Lane 

 
Purpose of Scheme 
The purpose of the scheme is to remove unnecessary waiting restrictions following the closure of 
Frenchay Hospital. The second consultation will focus on the following roads:  

 Lynton Way 

 Malmains Drive 

 The Newlands 

 
Proposed Scheme 
The proposed scheme is to revise the waiting restrictions in the vicinity of the old Frenchay Hospital.   
The following roads are affected by this scheme: 

 Beckspool Road 

 Begbrook Park 

 Belfields Lane 

 Bristol Road 

 Fenbrook Close 

 Filton Road 

 Frenchay Park Road 

 Homestead Gardens 

 Malmains Drive 

 Manor Place 

 Marlborough Drive 

 Old Gloucester Road 

 The Newlands 

 The Park 

 Wellington Place 

 
Drawing Reference 
Drawing number T437–447-008 shows the existing restrictions and T437–447-009 shows the 
proposed restrictions. 

 

Timescale 
 

Depending upon the result of the public advertisement of the required traffic regulation orders it is 
hoped that the proposed scheme will be implemented during the 2019/2020 financial year. 
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